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February 1, 2013 
 
By Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Re:  Gogo LLC ESAA License Application and STA Requests, Call Sign E120106 
 File Nos. SES-LIC-20120619-00574; SES-AMD-20120731-00709;  
 SES-AFS-20121008-00902; SES-STA-20121009-00907; & SES-STA-20130107-00018 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Gogo LLC (“Gogo”), by its attorney and pursuant to Section 1.65 of the Commission’s rules, 47 
C.F.R. § 1.65, hereby updates the record regarding Gogo’s above-referenced application for a 
blanket license to operate earth stations aboard aircraft (“ESAAs”) and related requests for 
special temporary authority (“STA”).  Specifically, Gogo advises the Commission that it has 
finalized a coordination agreement with the National Aeronautics and Space Administration, and 
an executed copy of the agreement is attached. 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Karis A. Hastings 
 
Karis A. Hastings 
Counsel for Gogo LLC 
karis@satcomlaw.com 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Andrea Kelly 
 Paul Blais 
 Eleanor Lott 
 Trang Nguyen 
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